Kelso, Nancy

From: bill kessler <williedumont@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 1, 2023 2:18 PM
To: Zoning

Cc: Kessler Judi

Subject: Donovan request 531 N. Pinckney St

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

We are the next door neighbors to the Donovans. We have reviewed their requested plans and are 100% in support.
If you have any questions, please contact us.

Bill and Judi Kessler
531 N. Pinckney St. Unit A



